
                   

 

         19 October 2018, Budapest 

 

 

Dear UNISON and GMB Colleagues, 

 

The Hungarian Democratic Trade Union of Crèche Employees (BDDSZ) and the Hungarian Union of 
Cultural Institutions and Public Collections Employees (KKDSZ) has been informed about Unison and 
GMB in the UK as they prepare for strike action by 8000 women who work Glasgow City Council in 
Scotland. 

We are aware that workers in the public sector are undervalued in several countries, especially the 
women. 

We agree with you! Women workers deserve decent and equal pay! 

We support you and we are solidarity with you, we hope that your action will be succeed and lead 
positive outcome. 

 

Yours in solidarity, 

 

Viktória Szűcs         Csaba Csóti 
president of BDDSZ        president of KKDSZ 

 

 

 

                  


